
FEBRUARY OFFICE NEWSLETTER 
Mason Central Elementary School 

February 2023 
               

 
HALF DAY 
There will be a HALF DAY Friday, February 10th   Dismissal will be at 11:40 a.m. 
 
NO SCHOOL  
There is no school on Monday, February 20th (President’s Day). 

  
COUNT DAY 
Wednesday, February 8th is our second official student count day.  If your child cannot attend 
school on that day, we MUST have a note explaining their absence.  Thank you for your 
cooperation on this important day. 
 

           MOBILE DENTIST 
Once again, this year we will be having the Mobile Dentist at the school.  They will be here 
Wednesday, February 15th and Thursday, February 16th.   Forms were sent home in January.  
If you are interested in your child being seen by the dentist, please fill out the necessary forms and 
return them to school ASAP. Forms are available outside the office.  
 

           YOUNG 5’S and KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP 
Thursday, April 13th from 4:00- 7:30 p.m. at Mason Central Elementary School.  Students 
must be the age of 5 years by December 1st, 2023 to attend kindergarten for the 2023-2024 
school year.  Please bring your future kindergartner along with the following forms to register: birth 
certificate, immunization records, 2 proofs of residency, current driver’s license matching in district 
residency address, and custody papers (if applicable). 

 
PTA NEWS 

• Pizza Bingo is Friday, February 3rd, 5:30-7:30 in the High School Cafeteria.  

• Valentine Candy Grams will be sold Monday, January 30th thru Friday, February 3rd. 
Candy Grams will be delivered Tuesday, February 14th. 

• The next PTA meeting will be held Wednesday, February 15th at 6:00 p.m. 

• School Store will be Friday, February 17th during recesses.  

• Donut Thursday will be February 23rd for students who have preordered and prepaid.  

          STUDENT COUNCIL 
          Student Council will be hosting a Spirit Week, Monday, February 13th thru Friday, Febuary 17th. 
          Teachers will be keeping a daily count of the students who participated in that day’s Spirit activity.                                                                                     
          The grade level with the highest participation at the end of the week will win EXTRA RECESS!                        

Monday – Michigan Monday  
Tuesday – Valentine’s Day (Wear Pink or Red) 

                      Wednesday – Western Wednesday 
                      Thursday – Throw Back Thursday (Wear an outfit from a previous decade) 

 Friday – Pajama Day     
 

 
 
Over  



 
           POPCORN SALE     
           The next popcorn sale will be February 17th. Popcorn money must be turned into your child’s  
           teacher by February 16th. NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED.    
 
           ATTENDANCE/TARDIES  
           Just a reminder school starts at 8:10am. If your child arrives after 8:10am parents must sign-in      
           their child in the office.  
            
           RECESS 

All children are required to go outside for all recesses unless the temperature feels like 15 
degrees or there is a wind chill advisory.  The only exception is a medical condition requiring 
your child(ren) to stay in.  In that case, we must have a note from their doctor on file, stating 
under exactly what conditions the child(ren) must stay inside.  If the condition is one that only 
requires one or two days inside, a note from the parent/guardian will suffice.  Be sure your child is 
dressed appropriately to play outside when he/she comes to school. Snow boots, winter coat, 
gloves, and hat.  
 
TRANSPORTATION  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding transportation please call Katelyn Hodge @ 
(734)848-9357/Mike Valentine @ (734)848-9303. Thank you for your patience and understanding 
while we work routes around bus driver shortages.  

                                                                                                                                                                               
SAVE THE DATE 

 

• Daddy/Daughter dance will be Saturday, March 4th.  Flyers will be coming home soon. 
 

 
 
            

 
      

          Attachments: February Calendar  
 February Menu 

 
 


